
From: Angela  

Sent: 02 November 2024 10:46 

To: Planning 

Cc: Mary Burd 

Subject: Tree preservation ref: 2024/4405/T 

 

To the council concerned with Trees  

 

I wish to object strongly to the planning application above to ‘fell to the 

ground’ two mature healthy trees in the area behind number 102-4 Albert 

Street  NW1 7NE. 

This is a conservation area and we should be saving all the mature trees we 

possibly can.  The garden area between the West side of Arlington Road and 

the East side of Albert Street north is a large enclosed area of abundant green 

growth. There is amongst this a small number of large mature trees giving the 

space a wonderful feeling of unbounded nature. We have a large number of 

animal species that live here. The loss of two mature trees, an Ash tree and a 

Sycamore will completely change the balance of the space. 

 

I would like you to consider also the effect of climate change. The carbon 

sequestration of these trees, the time it has taken them to reach the size and 

maturity that qualifies them to be category A carbon credit species. (see 

Bacham’s ‘TopTrunks’ carbon sequestration guide) 

 

Recently Camden has suffered the loss of many trees due to the HS2 project 

and we should be extolling them not exterminating them wherever we can.  

 

Please save these trees by issuing them with preservation orders. 

 

Angela Andersen 

118 Albert Street 



NW1 7NE 

 

 


